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APRIL HOMEOWNERS MEETING 

 
We want to thank everyone who attended the  

April 14
th

  Homeowners Meeting and helped us 

to have a much needed quorum.  Because of that 

quorum we were able to conduct several items 

of business. The Election Committee elected for 

a one year term are:  Billy Rogers, Mary Marrs, 

Pat Keeney, Tammy Hinton and Nancy Clapp. 

The two Trustees elected unanimously were 

Jenny Scoggins for a three-year term and 

Vicque Farris for a two-year term.    Junior 

Crabtree had two of our Volunteer Firefighters 

to dress out in their new bunker gear.    Other 

items discussed were break-ins, road work and 

repair/replacement of road signs. 

 

JUNE HOMEOWNERS MEETING 

 
Our Annual Homeowners meeting time for June 

12
th

 will be 9:00 a.m. at Fire Station #1.    We 

still need a quorum to conduct any business.  

We have some very important information to 

discuss with the homeowners including 

information about a new security system  as well 

as extensive road work possibilities. 

 

PCPWA NEWS 
 

You will be happy to know that, according to 

the Water Department, the water tower has 

been cleaned and a new pump has been installed 

on the tower.   The pump is to control the 

amount of chlorine in our water, according to 

DEQ regulations. 

 

TORNADO SIREN 
 

Our tornado siren is tested the third Wednesday 

of each month.   All they tell us is the testing 

time will always be in the morning. 

GARAGE SALE 

 
The Community Auxiliary Garage Sale is being 

held on Friday, May 2
nd

 & Saturday May 3
rd

 

opening each morning at 7:30.   It is working 

out to be one of the largest Garage Sales ever 

held.    Volunteers are needed not only to help 

setup but also to work the Sale.   If you can help 

please contact Mary Marrs, Auxiliary President 

or show up at Fire Station #1 Tuesday and/or 

Wednesday morning with your pickup and 

gloves to help us setup.    All help is appreciated. 

 

ANNUAL SPRING CLEANUP 
 

The Trustees have ordered the dumpsters to be 

delivered Tuesday, April 29
th

.   Remember, we 

are charged by the weight.   Please do not place 

tree limbs or lumber in the dumpsters.   Also, 

PLEASE put all items in the dumpsters if at all 

possible.   We will have a trailer for metal items 

parked near by. 

 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
 

The Auxiliary will host a pancake breakfast on 

Memorial Day, Monday, May 26
th

 from 7 a.m. 

until 11 a.m.  After a long weekend of “fun in 

the sun,” they felt that most people would love a 

great breakfast prior to packing for home.   The 

cost will be $6 for adults & $3 for kids 12 and 

under.   Plan to bring family and friends to help 

support your neighborhood.   Volunteers who 

are willing to cook, serve or cleanup are needed.  

Plan to join everyone for a great morning & 

wonderful food.  Hope to see you there. 

 

BREAK INS 

 

Keep outside lights on and keep your eyes open. 

Unmarked cars are making extra drive 

throughs. 
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